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Faunce Street West, West Gosford –Proposed One-Way Eastern Traffic flow from 

Young Street to Batley Street 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Gosford City Council is seeking to address the safety and traffic concerns associated 
particularly with school drop off and pick up in Faunce Street West, West Gosford.  Council 
is seeking in consultation with the schools, bus companies and NSW Police regarding 
development of a proposal to introduce one-way easterly traffic flow in the section of Faunce 
Street West between Young Street and Batley Street (see map over). 
 
Council is also carrying out traffic modelling to ascertain the effect one-way traffic flow will 
have on the intersection of Batley Street and Racecourse Road.  Whilst this modelling is 
being undertaken, comments are now sought from the community on the one-way traffic 
proposal.  I encourage parents and carers of Henry Kendall High School to engage with this 
consultation process and provide comment to Council. 
 
Written comments quoting reference 14813751 will be received until close of business 
Friday 29 April 2016.  Comments should be addressed to the Chief Executive Officer, 
Gosford City Council, PO Box 21, Gosford, NSW 2250 or alternatively via email at 
goscity@gosford.nsw.gov.au 
 
Should you have any enquiries please contact Council’s Traffic Unit on 4325 8222. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
 
Andrew Backhouse 
Principal 
 
7 April 2016 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Principal – Andrew Backhouse 
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